
  Equipment Theft Alert 
Oklahoma Deere Tractor  7/26/2018 
Wednesday July 25th to Thursday July 26th, 2018, the below described John Deere Tractor was 
stolen from a barn in the 12000 block of Highway 82, Tahlequah, Oklahoma. The thieves cut the 
hay field fence to get the machine into the county road. 

Please forward this alert to anyone who may encounter the machine in the area, and investigators 
working on similar crimes. 

Cherokee County Sheriff’s case # 1807-0686  

Contact OK Department of Ag Special Agent Goforth (405) 824-2194 

Machine Details: 
Make/Model: John Deere 6220 
Type: Tractor with Loader 
Tractor Product Identification Number: L06220V322655 
Model 640 Loader attachment: W00640C028329 

Pictured is an example of a similar Deere 6220 with 640 loader. The stolen machine is also a cab 
and 4WD unit, with a white Raven GPS receiver dome on the roof. Tires may differ 
The machine Product Identification Number is on a plate on the right frame, rearward of the front 
axle. 

Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 

Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – Dial 911 

Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html 
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